
Dr. Charles Drew First Annual Blood Drive 
On Friday afternoon, August 10th, 2018, the Omega Delta Alumni Association of West Chester University 
launched their First Annual Blood Drive in Coatesville, PA. Chapter members rolled up their sleeves to donate 
blood, support the Red Cross, and strengthen community ties.  

Chapter President, Darius Taylor, and member Clarence Williams would like to thank the National Black 
Nurses Association, Inc. for their support in making this event possible. 

The chapter would like to bring awareness to the needs of Sickle Cell patients who are primarily African 
American and can require multiple whole blood transfusions that are closely matched to the donor’s blood type 
and usually need to come from similar racial and ethnic groups. We encourage regular blood donations to help 
those in need both in our community and abroad. Your one donation can save up to three lives.  

 


